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Thank you, Mr. President,
Greece would like to warmly welcome the delegation of Bahamas to the 4th UPR cycle.
We concur with your national statement that have a human rights obligation to explore available measures to address the foreseeable effects of climate change.

We salute the efforts undertaken in order to address the negative effects of Hurricane Dorian and COVID-19. 
We commend the continuing efforts to strengthen your anti-trafficking system to protect victims and guarantee their access to medical, social and legal services. We further welcome the ratification of the Convention against Torture.
Greece recommends that Bahamas:
1) Continue ongoing efforts to guarantee in law and in practice that LGBTQI citizens have access to justice, education, health care, employment, housing;
2) Encourage women to stand for election at the national and local levels;
3) Continue and to the extent possible enhance efforts to ensure climate change mitigation and adaptation.
We wish the delegation of Bahamas a successful UPR review.

I thank you.
